
July 11, 2024 
 
 
 
To: Debbie Nelson 
County Auditor 
Grand Forks County 
 
 
 
RE: Rye Township Board of Supervisors Meeting 
 
The Rye Township Board of Supervisors will be inspecting Rye Township roads on Friday, July 12th. 
The purpose of this meeting will be to determine where gravel needs to be applied to Township 
roads. 
 
Persons interested in addressing the needs of a specific road may contact Chairman Jeff 
Clemetson at 701.739.8351. Persons interested in gravel distribution decisions made after the 
inspection may contact Clerk/Treasurer Neil Nowatzki at 701.215.0411. 
 
 
 
Neil Nowatzki 
Clerk/Treasurer, Rye Township 
11296 Jeanne Ave 
Grand Forks ND 58203 
701.215.0411 


